Fennell, Daniel W.

From: Lee, Jonathan S.

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:18 PM

To: Fennell, Daniel W.

Cc: Eckenwiler, Stacia K,; loia, Debbie; Burke, Sue A.
Subject: RE: Director Approval

Thanks for the additional information Dan.

| approve the purchase of these 2 units with 2021 budget.

Jon Lee
Assistant Director
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From: Fennell, Daniel W.

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 3:22 PM

To: Lee, Jonathan S. <ISLee@columbus.gov>

Cc: Eckenwiler, Stacia K. <SKEckenwiler@columbus.gov>; loia, Debbie <DAloia@Columbus.gov>; Burke, Sue A.
<SABurke@columbus.gov>

Subject: RE: Director Approval

Jon,
Dan when does the order date for Super Duty’s open back-up in 20227?
We can order vehicles any time. The date provided by Ford, November 12, is the deadline to order to be able to

guarantee we get a 2022 model year by the end of 2022. If we waited to order until next year, then | anticipate we will
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